Brick Housing Authority Overnight Visitor Policy

The Brick Housing Authority (BHA) is committed to ensuring the comfort,
safety, and well-being of all residents. As part of this commitment, we have
established the following policy regarding overnight visitors:

Overnight Visitor Limitations:

¢ Residents are permitted to have guests stay overnight in their units.
However, the total number of overnight stays by any single guest
cannot exceed 14 days within a calendar year.

e These 14 days are nhon-consecutive and are intended to accommodate
occasional visits from family and friends.

Notification Requirement for Extended Stays:

o [f aresidentwishesto have avisitor stay at the BHA for more than 2
consecutive nights, the resident must notify the BHA office of this
intention in writing.

e The notice of an extended visitor stay must be received by the BHA
office no later than the 3rd day after the guest begins their stay at the
BHA.

Policy Compliance:

e Adherence to this policy is essential to maintain the integrity of our
community and the terms of the lease agreement.

o Failureto comply withthis policy may resultin actions asoutlinedin the
lease agreement and BHA regulations.

We appreciate your cooperation in following this policy and helping us
maintain a harmonious living environment for all residents.




